
Due to the number of issues our community has concerning code 
violations, I have invited someone form Code Enforcement to our 
September meeting. Please send me the addresses and the 
issue(s) you have with those addresses ASAP  so that they can 
research your concerns and have answers.                           
,
 Best Regard
Jacqueline C. Rhodes, President
Chalet/Peyton Woods Community Association
(C) 404-316 6429
jcrhodes2002@yahoo.com
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